
 
 
 Here is a recap of what HSB school life will look on those days: 
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Quebec high school students will be online on from January 7th to 14th inclusively. 
 

 
 Term 1 is Ending! 
 

It is important to note that these will be the 
final days of Term 1 and work and 
assignments completed until the end of 
the term can impact whether a student can 
pass the course.   A reminder that this year, 
Term 1 is worth 40% of the final mark. 
 

Online Schedule 
 

Online classes for all will begin on Friday, 

January 7th which is a Day 3, via Teams.  These 
will be 60-minute classes following this 
schedule: 
 

9:00      Period 1 
10:00    Period 2 
11:00   Period 3  
13:00 Period 4  
14:00    Period 5  

 
 

How will students be supported? 
   

Teachers will continue uploading student 
work to class Teams and can be reached by 
email. 

 
Special Education Technicians and 
attendants will be present in online classes, as 
they would be in physical classes to support 
students with their learning.   
 
            Students should be checking their     
           NFSB email accounts regularly.  They 
will be receiving email invitations and 
notifications to their Teams classes from their 
teachers during this time.  A reminder that 
teachers are also posting work and 
assignments on the class Teams.  
 

Attendance Emails  
Yes, they will keep coming!  

 
Teachers will take attendance in their classes and 
we will be emailing parents every day to report 
absences.  
 
Please ensure your child attends their classes so 
they can stay on top of things.   
 

How to contact us: 

The school building will be closed until January 17th.  
School staff can always be reached by email 
(addresses available on our website). 
 

When in doubt, please email us at: 

hsb@nfsb.qc.ca 
 

COVID Reporting 
 

If your child tests positive for COVID-19, please let 

us know by emailing hsb@nfsb.qc.ca.  However, 

we will not be communicating positive results out 

until students are back in the building. 
 

Happy New Year!  
 

We appreciate the continued support we have 
received from the HSB community since the 
start of the pandemic.  We would like to take 
this opportunity to thank you for your 
continuing patience and cooperation as we 
move forward.   
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy New Year! 

Your HSB Admin Team and School Staff 

 

Getting back to “normal”… 

January 17th is a ped day.  
 

Students will return to regular scheduled classes on 

January 18th which will be Day 9.   

 


